
 

 

Southern & Ettalong United Football Club Inc. 
All Correspondence to PO Box 80, Ettalong Beach NSW 2257 

Football is changing at SEUFC. This year we are doing things a little different. It’s important 
for you to make yourself aware of those changes. 
 
 

WHY IS IT IMPORTANT TO REGISTER EARLY OR ON TIME? 
   

Firstly we have cut off dates where are required to submit teams to the Association.  This 
date is set by CCF and is NOT negotiable. That date is 28th February 2019. If you’re not in a 
team well before this date, you’re not guaranteed a spot. Our numbers are growing by 15% 
each year so don’t miss out. 
 
REGISTRATIONS OPEN Monday 14TH JANUARY. If you register and PAY before 28th February 
2019, you SAVE $20.00 as a Junior & $40.00 as a Senior. 
 

 

 

REGISTRATION IS CHANGING 

 

This is most important information to get up to speed with.  A new portal has been 
designed and rolled out by FNSW. It streamlines the process to ensure registering in 

the future is easier and compatible with smart phone devices. ALL of your current 
information will import across, EXCEPT for your PHOTO. You must ensure you upload a 
photo, this is compulsory and is your responsibility. No photo, No play. Once you log into the 
portal you have the ability to view all of the players linked with the same email you have had 
previously, making the process easier. More information will follow and we will guide you 
through the process. 
 

 

WE ARE MOVING TO CASHLESS REGISTRATIONS 
 

We will no longer accept cash for registration payments. Credit card and EFTPOS is always 
available. We have undertaken a risk analysis and determined this is an area that requires a 
change. It also takes our volunteers endless hours to reconcile cash payments. Please don’t 
turn up with cash on registration day. 

 
Remember payment of registration fees are required when you register. 

 

 

 

 

REGISTRATION DATES 
 

Do you need help to register or purchase merchandise? See us at the Clubhouse. 
 

Sunday 3rd February  
10.30-2.30pm 

Wednesday 6th February  
5.30-8.30pm 

 



WHERE DOES YOUR REGISTRATION PAYMENT GO? 
 

This is the most commonly asked question. We acknowledge playing sport, 
particularly Football is not cheap. Here is a snapshot of where your money goes. 
The portion retained by our club pays for admin costs, line marking, end of year 

celebrations, trophies and improvements we have made, and continue to make to our Club, 
those being; 
 

New IT Registration Hub Smart TV to display important messages 

Improving facilities to make it OH & S 
safe for our volunteers 

Purchase of footballs each year 

Purchase of new equipment Design & Purchase of new jerseys 

 

 

  
 

Non Comp MUSTER DATES –Brisbane Water High School – Umina 
 

Saturday 9th  February 
 

U5+U6+U7 8.30-9.30 
U8+U9 9.45 – 10.45pm 

U10+U11 11.00 – 12.00pm 

 

 
Junior GRADING DATES - Brisbane Water High School – Umina 

 

Wednesday 13th February 
 

U12 +U14 5.00 - 6.00 
U13+U15 6.15 - 7.15 

U16 6.15 -7.15 
 

Wednesday  20th February 
 

U12+U14 5.00 - 6.00 
U13+U15 6.15 - 7.15 

U16 6.15 -7.15 
 

 

TRAINING NIGHTS 
 

We asked our coaches/managers for feedback. Overwhelmingly they told us the current 
allocation of space for all teams training is not working. We will be changing and allocating 
space so it is fair for ALL our teams. 


